Province of Ministry of Parfiament Buildings
British Columbia Energy, Mines and : Vicloria

British Columbia
roleum Resources
Pelroleu esourc VBv 14

Ref. No. 891341

December 19, 1989

Mr. H.G. Kershaw

Conoco Canada Limited
3900 Bow Valley Square 2
205 - 5th Avenue 5.W.
Calgary, Alberta

T2P 2V7

Dear Mr. Kershaw:

RESCINDING OF GEP PROJECT STATUS
FLATROCK WEST -~ HALFWAY ’'C’ POOL

. We are in receipt of your application dated
December 13, 1989, requesting the waiving of gas
allowable and subsequent rescinding of GEP status for the
Conoco Project in Flatrock West - Halfway ’'C’ pool
(Sections 1 and 12-85-17 WeM).

In accordance with the implementation of the
new policy outlined in our Information Letter 89-09
(dated November 27, 1989), the Branch agrees that the
well is on-target and potential water problems do not
exist in this poolj As a result the projected daily gas
allowable of 70 10°m3 is hereby waived and the well 6-12-
85-17 may produce without restriction. In addition, the
approval for Good Engineering Practice status (granted
October 15, 1987 and revised October 18, 1989) is
rescinded, both being effective January 1, 1990.

Please note that if the well is re-completed or
if its performance changes and the Ministry feels that
restrictions are necessary, an allowable may be
reinstated with advance notification being given to
Conoco.
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If you have any questions please contact
Sharon Foofat at (604) 356-2761.
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bcc: S. Foofat.V/
D. Johnson
pata Mgemt
wellfile
g. Chicorelli

Sincerely,

B.E. Hanwell
Director

Engineering and Operations
Branch




